
SOUTHEAST ~N 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

March 8-12 

Monday, March 8 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, March 9 

10:00 a.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, March 10 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. (or 
following chapel) 

10:30 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 

Thursday, March 11 

10:00 a.m. 

9:30 p.m. 

7:00-9:00 p.m. 

Friday, March 12 

l.0:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: 
speaker. 

IX, 25 

Student-led worship. Tony Cartledge, 
Robert Tilley, special music. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie Conference Room. 

Chapel: Student-led worship. Vann Battle, speaker. 
Carol Bastin, special music. 

Senior class meeting to discuss picnic, gift and 
other graduation matters. 

Indoor yard sale. Commons Room. Contact Becky 
Landrum or Sheree Jones at .556-2546 if you want to 
participate. 

Chapel: Student-led worship.Led by Associate Class. 

Dorm devotions. Johnson dorm lounge. 

"Money Management and the Minister's Finances" -
seminar for all interested students. Bethea Room. 
See notice. 

Methodist Club meeting. Bethea Room. 

SPECIAL CHAPELS: Thie week is student-led chapel week. All worship 
services will be led by students and members of the 

seminary are invited to come and participate. 

MONEY MANAGEMENT SEMINAR: "Money Management and the Minister's Finances" is a 
seminar being offered by the Annuity Board of the 

SBC. Leader for the seminar will be Mr. Frank Schwall, Assistant to the Presi-
dent and Director of Retirement Guidance, of the Dallas Office. The seminar is 
especially designed for·seminary st~dents and will be held Thursday, March 11, 
in the Bethea Room from 7:00-9:00 p.m. Topics will include retirement programs, 
budgeting, insurance, etc. There is no charge for this seminar. 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS: 

Election of Student Council officers for 1982-83 will 
be held on April 1 and 2. Nominations are now open 
for the positions to be filled. Consult your 

Handbook and Orientation Guide: 1981-82 for a listing of these positions as well 
as qualifications for nominees. Nominee resumes are available at the Student 
Affairs office or the Vice President's box, second floor,Mackie Hall. For more 
information call· Judith Powell at 556-4642. Nominations must close on March 17 
by noon. Return forms to the Student Affairs office. 

N. MAIN PARKING: Students who park along N. Main Street are asked to 
stay within designated parking lines to make the 

best use of available spaces. 

(OVER) 



VOLLEYBALL SIGN-UP: Sign up sheets for coed volleyball are posted in 
Appleby. Games will be played on Tuesday and Thursday 

nights. Rosters and schedules will be posted. Call David Barrett for more 
information: 556-2148. 

CO:MMUNICATIONS AWARENESS 
WORKSHOP: 

This is for you if you're: male, female, student, 
faculty member, single, or married. The workshop 
will be Friday evening, March 12 from 7:00-9:30, 

followed by a social, and Saturday morning, March 13 from 8:30-12:00 in the 
Bethea Room, Appleby Building. The facilitator will be Dr. Floyd Craig who is 
Deputy Director, Governor's Office for Citizen's Affairs, and the Governor's 
Citizen Advocate. This semester he is visiting professor of Church-Public 
Relations at Southeastern. Please pre-register at the switchboard or the 
Student Affairs office by March 10. Registration fee is only $3.00. 

CHAPLAINS' CLUB 
QUESTIONNAIRE: 

respond. 

The Chaplains' Club will be distributing a student 
questionnaire on Friday, March 19 in the Mackie 
Commons Room. Interested students are asked to 

LOST AND FOUND: (1) Lost: Man's yellow gold wedding band inscribed, 
"6-7-80" in gym area. Reward offered. Call Ozzie 

Ostwalt: 556-6476. (2) Lost: Broadrnan Bible Commentary-Vol. 11 in Appleby. 
Just purchased-no name in book. Call Ned Crosby: 556-5373. 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR INTERN: Crozet Baptist Church, near Charlottesville, Va. has 
an opening for an associate pastor intern for 1982-

83. Credit is available through M4730-31. Pre-requisite is M4700. Further 
information is available from FIM. 

METHODIST INTERVIEWS: Bishop Blackburn of the Virginia Conference of the 
United Methodist Church will be available for a 

conference and interviews with students who are from this Conference at 3:00 p.m. 
on March 11, 1982 in the conference room in Mackie Hall. Students are asked to 
indicate to the Student Affairs office whether they can meet with Bishop 
Blackburn. 

INTERN IN EDUCATION 
AND OUTREACH: 

Broadview Baptist Church in Temple Hills, Maryland 
has an opening for an, Iritern in Education and Out-
reach for 1982-83. · Inquire in· the· FIM ·office. 

NEW WORK THIS SUMMER: Students will work in N.C. under the supervision of 
Associational Directors of Missions. The objective 

will be to establish new work. The position will require 40 hours per week for 
10 weeks May 31-August 7. Contact Phyllis Jackson in FIM office if interested. 

SEMINARY YOUTH: On Saturday, March 6, the seminary youth will be 
on an outing to Camp New Life in Raleigh. Leave 

Mackie Hall at 6:15 pm and return by 10;00 pm. Bring money for snacks and 
offering. For more information, contact Wayne Bowen at 556-6405. 

STUDENT WORK IN GEORGIA: Dr. Eugene Briscoe of the Student Work Department of 
the Ga. Baptist Convention will be on campus March 11-

12 to interview students interested in campus ministry internships or fulltime 
positions in the student work department. Contact FIM for an interview time. 

SPRING CONFERENCE: The 1982 Spring Conference for students and faculty 
will be held March 22-26 on the Southeastern campus. 

Through seminars, personal conferences and informal discussions,participants 
will be able to receive advice and information on improving one's ministering 
skills. Program personalities will include Finley Edge - Southern Seminary, 
Bob Taylor and Reuben Herring - Sunday School Board and Reuel Howe. Such topic. 
areas as youth and family ministries, religious journalism, handling stress, 
improving one's ministry and others.will be included. Watch for more later. 

ETHICS CONFERENCE The finance committee raising money for the upcoming 
DONATIONS: Ethics Conference, April 19-23, urges all interested 

students who would like to help support the conference 
to bring their donations to the Business Office. Donations are tax deductible. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office by, 
12 noon Wednesday. 


	SEBTS_SCBb_1982_017
	SEBTS_SCBb_1982_018

